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January Updates
We are so happy you are here

Hello wonderful families,

Happy New Year to you all! I pray it is a year of blessings for 
everyone! I look forward to getting back into our regular swing of 
classes after the busy Christmas season. 

DISMISSAL REMINDERS!  
Please do not park on 4th Street to collect your children. You 
must pull into the parking lot and you can use both Elm St. and 
Maple St. entrances. Make sure anyone who is picking up 
your child knows this.  It has been better but we are still having 
some issues.

Our website now features pictures taken during our programs! Take 
a look and see some familiar faces! Follow the parish on 
Facebook and Instagram to see our children featured! 
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7 Religious Education 
Class

14 Religious Education 
Class

18 Family Catechesis 
4-6pm

19 L2 Confirmation 
Session 6-8pm

Youth Group Meeting 
at St. Elizabeth Center 
6-8pm.

21 Religious Education 
Class

28 Religious Education 
Class

STVPP Website > 

mailto:dre@stvpp.org
https://stvpp.org/religious-education/
http://facebook.com/stvpp.org
http://instagram.com/stvincentpallottiparish


Family 
Catechesis
January

Our next meeting takes place 
1/18!! 

What a wonderful example 
of faith you all were last 
month! Thank you to those 
who took part in the 
ministry. As always, the 
parishioners enjoyed seeing 
you run  the mass! 

There are still a few 
opportunities for mass 
volunteers. Use the link below 
to sign up! 

Students should have Ch. 
10-11 completed before class 
on 1/18.  

*Please note these reviews 
should be at an 80%. Remind 
them to look back in the 
chapters for the correct 
answers! Work should be 
emailed to 
homework@stvpp.org and 
remember to attach your 
student’s name and 
grade.  

Need support or ideas to 
bring the joy of our faith to 
your children? Contact me 
today! I would love to help!

Sacrament Stop
Your stop for all Sacrament information

CONFIRMATION: 
L2 ONLY  (for both in class and at home learners) will gather Sunday 
1/19. Our learning session this week will focus on the Gifts of the Spirit 
and how we are called to use them in our daily lives.

EUCHARIST: 
Please be sure to follow the Signs of Grace Schedule and turn in work 
to the teachers (whether in class or emailed to homework@stvpp.org).

Catechism Corner
Fun ways to bring the faith into your home

This Christmas break take your children on a trip! There is no 
need to go around the world to take your family to experience a 
pilgrimage because we have many available here in Michigan! Click 
the links below and learn more! Let your family encounter their faith 
in a new and meaningful way! 

Our Tuesday Religious Ed Class 
did a wonderful job on their 
Christmas Pageant! 

Family Catechesis students 
got up close to the relic of 
Bl. Solanus Casey! 

SIGN UP >

Father Solanus Casey Center, Detroit, MI >

Our Lady of Fatima Shrine, Riverview, MI >

National Shrine of the Little Flower Basilica, Royal Oak, MI >

mailto:homework@stvpp.org
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0D49A9AB23A1FC1-51137127-youth
https://www.solanuscasey.org/about-the-solanus-casey-center/
https://www.fatimashrinedetroit.org/pilgrimages-retreats
https://shrinechurch.com/tour-the-basilica

